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CIRCULAR 

Dear Parent�, 

Greetings from TWGS!!!! 

We are excited to announce that an Inter-House Basketball Competition will be held on 

17th August 2024 for grades VI to VIII after lunch. Students interested in participating 

are encouraged to give their names class-wise to Mr. Karnalveer. 

We look forward to enthusiastic participation and a day filled with sportsmanship! 

Regards 


